Lanterman Update July 2, 2015



Colleagues, friends and community members:

In our last meeting, I shared our commitment to keeping you informed about Cal Poly Pomona's plans for the Lanterman property. I am pleased to announce that the transfer of jurisdiction to the California State University has been completed. Yesterday, our staff installed a sign at the Pomona Boulevard entrance for "Cal Poly Pomona / Campus South" – see attached photo.

I am excited about the extraordinary opportunities for education, economic development and enhanced quality of life. Developing Campus South will be a long-term process that will require much thought and discussion from all stakeholders.

Planning cannot begin, however, until the State Historical Preservation Review has been completed. We hope to receive those findings around the end of the year.

Throughout this process, I will continue to communicate with you – our community partners – on how to best move forward and work together to maximize the benefits of Campus South. I am always open to hearing your feedback, questions and concerns. Feel free to send me an email at president@cpp.edu or call my office at (909) 869-2290.

All the best,

Soraya M. Coley President Cal Poly Pomona

"Student-Centered, Faculty and Staff-Focused, and Community-Minded"

